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Parks, Timothy

From: Jennifer Das [jen.jux.das@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2010 5:03 PM
To: Parks, Timothy
Subject: Item 18513

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to urge the Planning Commission to increase the enrollment cap for St. Ambrose located in St. 

Thomas Aquinas Catholic Church. There has been some concern voiced that the traffic pattern has been 

adversely affected by the school. I live near the church and school and find myself frequently on Old Sauk in 

the mornings. I have not noticed anything but the tremendous increase in traffic heading for town down Old 

Sauk. As for any unusual traffic off Everglade, I have not noticed any increase. Many of the students of  St. 

Ambrose walk to and from school. Others carpool. The families of St. Ambrose have worked hard to get the 

school going and they seem to have been frugal with their resources in every way. I urge you to increase their 

enrollment cap this year to allow them a bit of room to grow. 

Many thanks, 

Jennifer L. Das 

6717 Harvest Hill Rd. 

Madison,WI 53717 

608-836-0898 


